
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

January 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Reception Road Safety Walks 
 

I apologise for having to cancel the road safety walks this week.  The dates were arranged in November 

and then the road safety officer took early retirement and left very suddenly at Christmas and we were 

not informed! 

 

Following a reorganisation of the service, the format of the session has now changed.  The sessions will 

now be for up to 30 adults/children and last approximately 45 minutes.  A road safety officer will talk 

to the adults for ten minutes, your children will then join their adult for an indoor interactive session. 

 

The sessions are booked for the 4th, 6th and 7th February at 9 o’clock.  Please indicate on the reply slip 

which session you can attend.  A slip confirming your session will be sent home on Friday 1st February.  

All sessions are open to children from any reception class. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Reception Road Safety Walk                              Please return to your class teacher  
 

 

Child’s Name …………………...……………………………………………     Class ………………… 

 

Please tick a session you would like to attend with your child:- 

  

Monday 4th Feb  

Wednesday 6th Feb  

Thursday 7th Feb  

 

 

My Child will be accompanied on the Road Safety Walk by …………………………………………… 

 

Signed …………………………………………………         Contact No …..………………………….. 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

